
 

 

 

Standards Announcement 
Project 2008-12 Coordinate Interchange Standards 
 
Comment Period:  July 25, 2013 – August 23, 2013 
 
Now Available  
 
A 30-day informal comment period for Project 2008-12-Coordinate Interchange Standards is open 
through 8 p.m. Eastern on Friday, August 23, 2013.  The Coordinate Interchange Standard Drafting Team 
(CISDT) is seeking additional input on the appropriate disposition of requirements in the current 
approved INT standards that were identified by stakeholders as candidates for consideration under 
criteria developed by the Paragraph 81 drafting team. This input will assist the team in finalizing revisions 
to the standards prior to posting for a formal 45-day comment period and initial ballot. The proposed 
draft INT standards, a mapping document showing the proposed disposition of requirements from the 
current approved standards as well as a summary of the proposed revisions, a list of comments received 
on the INT standards during Phase 1 of Paragraph 81, and the additional supporting documents are 
posted for information.   
  
Background information, including other supporting documents for this project, can be found on the 
project page. The latest draft of the team’s revisions to the INT standards, a mapping document 
showing the proposed disposition of requirements from the current approved standards as well as a 
summary of the proposed revisions and a list of comments received on the INT standards during 
Phase 1 of Paragraph 81 are posted to assist stakeholders in preparing comments to assist the team 
in developing revisions that are consistent with stakeholder intent. Please contact Stephen 
Crutchfield, the standards developer, or a member of the CISDT if you would like additional 
information. 
 

Instructions for Commenting  
An informal comment period is open through 8 p.m. Eastern on Friday, August 23, 2013. Please use 
the electronic form to submit comments. If you experience any difficulties in using the electronic 
form, please contact Wendy Muller. An off-line, unofficial copy of the comment form is posted on 
the project page. 

 
Next Steps  
The drafting team will consider the comments and prepare a final set of standards, implementation plan, 
justification for VRFs and VSLs, and other supporting documents, and submit them to be posted for a 45-
day comment period and initial ballot.   
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Standards Development Process 
The Standard Processes Manual contains all the procedures governing the standards development 
process.  The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder 
participation.  We extend our thanks to all those who participate.   
 

 
 

For more information or assistance, please contact Wendy Muller, 
Standards Development Administrator, at wendy.muller@nerc.net or at 404-446-2560. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 

3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 

Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 

404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 
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